
MEMORANDUM 
 
May 30, 2002 
 
 
TO:  Governor Musgrove 
 
FROM: John 
 
RE:  Sherwin-Williams / OSHA event 
 
 
This event is being held to celebrate the Sherwin-Williams facility in Olive Branch 
achieving “Star” status within the Voluntary Protection Program (VPP) managed by 
OSHA.  The following pages offer an explanation of the program and how it works with 
private industry. 
 
Attached you will also find a copy of the program for the event tomorrow.  Your remarks 
(attached) should be brief, no more than five minutes.  The focus of the remarks should 
be on the state’s commitment to safety in industry.   
 
You will be introduced by William Wiley, Plant Manager for the Olive Branch facility.  
The pronunciation of Joe Scaminace’s last name is “scam-uh-nay-see.”  


